
 

 
 
 
March 13, 2020 
 

 
 
Dear parent, 
 
As of school dismissal today, Friday, March 13, Maize USD 266 is suspending all group 
gatherings, which includes facilities and ground rentals and Maize Recreation Fun Factory, 
following an announcement from earlier today from the Sedgwick County Health Department 
regarding a ban on gatherings of 250 or more people.   
 
We value our community partner Maize Rec and apologize for the inconvenience this causes, as we 
realize the impact this decision has on your family. Please know we are working with health and 
education leaders for the sake of our OneMa1ze community. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
 

Dr. Chad Higgins 
Superintendent of Schools 
Maize USD 266 
 


